
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The monthly Business Meeting was held May 12, 2010. Jim Bob Moore reported that the 
new part of the New Market Cemetery is being readied for marking off into plots. The 
Transportation Committee reported that they had been looking into the acquisition of the 15-
passenger bus and report that it would not be recommended to purchase a used vehicle. The 
committee had Randy Herron (Mid-America Ambulance and Coach Company) make a 
presentation as to what was available. He stated that a new 15 passenger bus, depending on 
options, would cost in the high $40,000 range. The Transportation Committee was asked to 
report back with quotes for various options. 
 
 
 


